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Dear Parent/Carers 
 
Proposal to convert to join The Mosaic Partnership Trust 
 
We are writing to inform you that Barrs Court Primary School is proposing to join the The Mosaic Partnership Trust 
between April – June 2024.  Mosaic will initially consist of up to 12 primary schools from the South Gloucestershire 
and Wiltshire Local Authorities.   
 
We are very excited by this prospect and consider that Mosaic match our school’s ethos and aims to provide the 
very best education for our children.  This is very important to the staff and governors who feel that the 
collaborative working amongst the schools will enhance our children’s learning experience, whilst maintaining the 
uniqueness of Barrs Court Primary School.   
 
As part of the formal consultation, parents/carers are provided with information on how joining The Mosaic 
Partnership Trust will benefit the children who attend Barrs Court Primary School, together with any disadvantages 
and likely changes.  There is also a link to further information on the DfE website. 
 
Please find attached the following, providing further information: 

 Community Consultation Letter - providing further information on the proposal to join The Mosaic 
Partnership Trust together with an: 

o opportunity to take part in information sessions via Microsoft Teams and meet some of the key 
members of the Shadow Board of Trustees 

o opportunity to provide feedback on the proposal via an online link and your feedback 

 Consultation Pack – this document provides a detailed outline of The Mosaic Partnership Trust and contains 
a wealth of information which will hopefully answer many of your questions.  This document underpins the 
Trust’s Ethos, Values & Aims.   

 
We are very keen to speak with parents/carers about the proposal and I am always available to speak with 
parents/carers.  You can find me on the gate at either end of the school day (although unfortunately I am not 
available tomorrow morning (Wednesday)).  Alternatively, you may wish to email the school – 
enquiries@barrscourtps.org.uk and arrange a meeting with myself and/or governors if you feel this would help to 
understand the benefits of us joining The Mosaic Partnership Trust.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Daniel Webster 

 

Mr Daniel Webster 
Headteacher  
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